
 

 

Sgd L`qrsnmƘr Fqhrs 
 

A few words from the Presidenté 
 

The summer months are usually a time of relative calm for a number of voluntary organizations, including the 
Marstons Mills Historical Society, but that was not true for the summer of 2017! We began with a fascinating 
Conversation about the Past of the Mills event for the last regular meeting of the year, in June. From the account 
included in this issue, it is easy to see the important mix of individuals, as well as their different experiences in 
the Village; a special guest was Francis (Sam) Crowley, who lived in the village between1935 and 1940, along 
with Lena Childs, Barbara Hill, Vivian Cushing, and Claire Melixñall of whom have lived in the village 
continuously, but during somewhat different time periods. Jim Gould ably filled the role of Moderator for this 
experience, helping the participants connect memories with each other in some cases. A DVD is available for 
viewing the event; contact David Martin to borrow a copy if you want to see it again or if you missed it òlive.ó 
 

In July, the Society officially inaugurated its professional signs marking the sites of the six original factories in 
the village: Lime Kiln, Grist Mill, Hydro-electric Plant, Fulling Mill, Sawmill and Tarpit. Interested visitors may 
now take a self-guided tour of these sites by helping themselves to a free brochure and map, which is available 
at the Grist Mill site on the east side of Route 149, just opposite the Mill Pond near the corner of Route 28. A 
grant from the Cooperative Bank of Cape Cod significantly aided this project. 
 

Separately, several markers for historic houses have been placed, in each case telling the original, or most well-
known ownerõs name, as well as the approximate date of construction according to historic records. These 
housesõ dates range from about 1690 to the mid-1850õs. Anyone living in an historic house who may wish to 
have such a sign (cost is usually only $50) may contact David Martin to arrange the needed documentation, as 
well as the creation and positioning of the actual sign. 
 

The original 1932 oil painting of the Luther Hamblin house on Newtown-Santuit Road now hangs for public 
enjoyment on long-term loan at the Cooperative Bank of Cape Cod office in the Mills Shopping Center, while 
a high-quality reproduction of the painting hangs in the original home, now owned by Harry and Terry Rigollet. 
 

Of Cape-wide interest is the unified effort among Barnstable, Yarmouth and Dennis (with representation from 
our Society) to obtain Community Preservation Funds for the digitization of the back issues of The Register; if 
the project succeeds, the already-digitized Barnstable Patriot and the newly-digitized Register will present a 
complete balance of historic editorial viewpoints on historic issues on Cape Cod. 
 

Finally, the long effort to return the original historic name of Crocker Pond to what had become known as 
Muddy Pond in the 19th century, has proceeded at the state level. The first of three legislative hearings was 
held in mid-August at the State House, supported by Rep. Randy Hunt. The Environmental Committee of the 
Legislature gave the proposal unanimous support; two more stages are necessary before the renaming can be 
official. Prior support was given by the Society, the Village Association, the Homestead Neighborhood 
Association and the Town Council. 
 

Thus, summer has indeed not been a time of òrelaxationó for our Society!!               -David Martin, President 
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Bnlhmf DudmsrƠ 
§ Sunday, September 10, Village Day Display of Historic Society materials (11am-3pm) 

§ Tuesday, September 12, Regular Meeting at the Library, 2:30pm 

§ Tuesday, October 10, Regular Meeting at the Library, 2:30pm 

§ Tuesday, November 14, Regular Meeting at the Library, 2:30pm. 
All are welcome 

LDLADQRGHO ENQL 

*   L κ ǿŜ ǿƛǎƘ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǘƘŜ {ƻŎƛŜǘȅ ŀƴŘ ŜƴŎƭƻǎŜ ǇŀȅƳŜƴǘ  

ŦƻǊ Ƴȅ κ ƻǳǊ LƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭ aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇόǎύ ŀǘ Ϸмр ŜŀŎƘΦ 
 

*   L κ ǿŜ ǿƛǎƘ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ŀ ŎƘŀǊƛǘŀōƭŜ ŎƻƴǘǊƛōǳǝƻƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 
{ƻŎƛŜǘȅ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƘŜ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ ƛǘǎ ±ƛƭƭŀƎŜ !ǊŎƘƛǾŜǎ 
ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ tǊŜǎŜǊǾŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ ƛǘǎ /ƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴΦ 
 
Ϸнрл        Ϸмрл        Ϸтр        Ϸнр        Ϸмл      hǘƘŜǊ ψψψψψψ 

 
bŀƳŜΥ ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

 
{ǘǊŜŜǘ κ th.Υ ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

 
/ƛǘȅΥ ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ  {ǘŀǘŜΥ ψψψψψψ
         

 
½ƛǇΥ ψψψψψψψψψψψψψ   9-ƳŀƛƭΥ ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

 

*   L κ ǿŜ ǿƛǎƘ ǘƻ ōŜ ƴƻǝŬŜŘ ŀōƻǳǘ aaI{ aŜŜǝƴƎǎΦ 

 
 

                ¢ƘŜ aŀǊǎǘƻƴǎ aƛƭƭǎ IƛǎǘƻǊƛŎŀƭ {ƻŎƛŜǘȅ ƛǎ  
                    ŀ рлм όŎύ о /ƘŀǊƛǘŀōƭŜ hǊƎŀƴƛȊŀǝƻƴ 

O-N- Anw 0264 L`qrsnmr Lhkkr+ L@ /1537 
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GHRSNQHB@K RNBHDSX 

NEEHBDQR  

President: David Martin  

Vice-President: Claire Melix  

Secretary: Jim Gould  

Treasurer: Bebe Brock  

The MMHS meets on the second Tuesday 

of every month at 2:30 p.m. at Marstons 

Mills Public Library. All are welcome! 

Comments and articles for submission 
should be sent to 

astephens@clamsnet.org. 
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BOOK STORE 
 
 

 

Images of America: Marstons Mills. An Arcadia 
Publication written by local historians James Gould 
and Vivian Cushing. Limited signed copies. View this 
publication at marstonsmillshistorical.org/publications. 
Available for purchase at MMPL. 
 

NOTE: prices of some books have been reduced! 
 

Explore! Contemporary Marstons Mills, Cape Cod 
A limited edition, full-color book by Sandra Bolton. 
Mail a check payable to MMHS for $32 plus $5 
shipping and handling  to P.O. Box 1375, Marstons 
Mills MA 02648. Also available by emailing  
boltonslanding@comcast.net, subject line: order book. 

http://www.marstonsmillshistorical.org/publications
mailto:boltonslanding@comcast.net?subject=order%20book
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LHKK RHSD RHFMR @QD HM@TFTQ@SDC 

Svn ne rhw rhfmr l`qjhmf sgd rhsdr ne ghrsnqhb e`bsnqhdr `mc lhkkr hm L`qrsnmr Lhkkr- Ognsnr ax C`uhc L`qshm- 


